
 

 
 
 

Our Reference: KH/GHR 

 

10th December 2020 

 

 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 

INSET Day - Friday 18th December 2020 

I am writing to inform you that along with all other Redhill schools, Brookfield will be closed for all 

staff and students on Friday 18th December 2020. 

As you may well be aware, the Department for Education (DfE) this week announced that schools may 

choose to assign this date as an INSET day to minimise the impact of track and trace activities that 

schools may need to carry out during the Christmas break.  

To ensure the impact on student learning time is minimised, the INSET day planned for Friday 25th 

June 2021 will now not take place and students will attend as normal on this date. 

I apologise for the late notice of this decision. This has been due to the late announcement from the 

DfE. 

Extending very best wishes. 

Yours faithfully 

 

Mr K Hirst 

Headteacher 

 

 


